


PUBLIC NOTICE 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Camino Real Regional Utility Authority 

Failed to Notify Customers of High pH levels 

Este informe contiene información importante acerca de su agua potable. Haga que alguien lo 
traduzca para usted, o hable con alguien que lo entienda. 

Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Although this is not an emergency, as our 
customers, you have a right to know what happened, what you should do, and what we are doing to 
correct this situation. 

Camino Real Regional Utility Authority failed to notify customers of high pH levels in drinking water. 

What should I do? 
• There is nothing you need to do. You do not need to boil your water or take corrective actions.

However, if you have specific health concerns, consult your doctor.
• If you have a severely compromised immune system, have an infant, are pregnant, or are elderly,

you may be at increased risk and should seek advice from your health care providers about
drinking this water.

What is being done? 
1) CRRUA isolated and shut down the malfunctioning equipment which created the elevated pH incident.

a. Repairs are in progress to get the malfunctioning equipment corrected.
2) CRRUA flushed water system in all affected areas and pH samples are meeting water standards.
3) CRRUA is taking additional measures of safety by increasing Lead & Copper sampling from 30 to 60

samples.

For more information, please contact: 
JC Crosby 575-589-1075 
Camino Real Regional Utility Authority, NM3502507 
PO Box 429 
Sunland Park, NM 88063 

*Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially
those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments,
nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public
place or distributing copies by hand or mail*
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